
Weekly News 

(Last updated on: 4/27/2017) 

Dear Parents, 
 
1. Math League contest will be held this Sunday (April 30). If your 
child registered Math League contest this year, please arrive 5 
minutes early before the contest: 
 
12:45pm - 1:15pm (4th Graders and under, classroom: MAA101, 
MAA103) 
12:45pm - 1:15pm (5th Graders Only, classroom: MAA105. 
MAA107) 
12:10pm - 12:40pm (open for 4th graders who want to take both 
4th grade and 5th grade Math League contest, the 5th grade test 
will not be counted to the official score, classroom: MAA101, 
MAA103 ) 
 
2. AA4TN Youth Council is organizing the mock election for the 
Asian American Community on April 30, 2017. It's a good 
opportunity for you to learn about U. S. election process. Everyone 
is welcome to join this event. Please click here for details. 
 
 
3. All the students and parents must strictly follow our code of 
conduct as followings: 
•Absolutely no food in the classroom; 
•No running in the hallway; 
•No chatting in the hallway; 
•Keep the restroom clean; 
•Smoking is strictly prohibited on the entire campus; 
 
4. Homework and Quiz for Chinese Classes 
Parents should know that student in Chinese 1 and above should 
have quiz every week and turn in their homework every other week. 
Please help your children and make sure they finish their homework 
on time. Teachers’ weekly messages for teaching plan and 
homework can be found from our school 

http://memphischinese.com/doc/weeklynews/MOCK_THE_VOTE.pdf


website,http://memphischinese.com/homework.html  
 
5. Riverdale Youth United (RYU) 
We are committed to offer opportunities for our students to engage 
in community service and leadership development. Riverdale Youth 
United (RYU) was established to fulfill this goal. If student wants to 
works as volunteer, he/she could register on our website, Riverdale 
Youth United (http://memphischinese.com/ryu.php). 
 
6. Safety - Parents should watch your children carefully. If you have 
any safety concerns, please immediately bring it to our attention 
and/or call on-campus police, (901)333-4242. 
 
Thank you, 
GMCS School Admin 

 
 

http://memphischinese.com/homework.html

